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SB 238A is an affront to our civil rights and is completely unnecessary. This 

expansion of law enforcement power represents the worst of our values and ignores 

a rich history of abuse and misconduct by law enforcement. Moreover, this bill will 

accelerate the erosion of our 4th Amendment rights by altering our expectations of 

privacy by allowing the more regular use of drones. Those who support this bill are 

actively undermining our civil rights. Please vote no on this bill if you care about the 

rights of Oregonians. 


